
 Prince William Area  
Consolidated Plan Performance Report for   

FFY2024 (FY25) &  
Citizen Input Annual Action Plan FY2027  

Public Information Meeting  
Public Information Meetings will be held to receive comments on Prince William  
Area FFY2024 (FY25) Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report 
(CAPER) and solicit input from citizens on the development of the Annual Action Plan 
FY2027.   

Join the meeting on September 2, 2025, at 1:00 PM 
In-Person Dr. A.J. Ferlazzo Bldg. 15941 Donald Curtis Drive #112, Woodbridge, VA  22191 

Teams Meeting https://pwc-doit.webex.com/pwc-doit/j.php?MTID=mc4b7f1f859eba2fdb057488f7ec8e2be  
    

Copies of the DRAFT FY25 CAPER will be made available for review on or about 
August 21, 2025, at the Manassas City, Community Development; Manassas Park, 
Department of Community Services; Sudley North Government Center (Dept. of Social 
Services), McCoart Complex (Information Desk) and Dr. A. J. Ferlazzo Building (Office of 
Housing and Community Development). In addition, the document can also be accessed 
through the internet at https://www.pwcva.gov/department/housing-community-
development/reports/   
 
Non-English-speaking residents and citizens with speech, sight, or hearing impairments 
who wish to review the documents or comment at the public meetings should contact the 
Prince William County Office of Housing & Community Development five days in 
advance at 703-792-7531, Julie Roane, Administrative Coordinator. Virginia Relay 
enables people who are deaf, hard of hearing, deaf/blind, or have difficulty speaking to 
communicate by TTY (text telephone) or another assistive telephone device with anyone 
who uses a standard phone.  Anyone can make a Virginia Relay call by dialing 7-1-1.  
Each request will be considered individually according to the type of assistance required, 
the availability of resources, and the financial ability of the County to provide 
accommodation.  

Written comments on the FFY24 (FY25) CAPER or input into Annual Action Plan FY2027 
may be submitted for the record until 5:00 p.m. September 19, 2025.  Written 
comments should be addressed to the attention of:  Julie Roane, Administrative 
Coordinator, Office of Housing and Community Development, Dr. A. J. Ferlazzo Building, 
15941 Donald Curtis Drive, Suite 112, Woodbridge, VA  22191- 4291 or you can e-mail 
your comments to jroane@pwcgov.org.   

       

https://pwc-doit.webex.com/pwc-doit/j.php?MTID=mc4b7f1f859eba2fdb057488f7ec8e2be

